
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1
st
 Session of the 58

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 1063 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  5710 

 Author: Rep. Boles 

 Date: 2/11/2021 

 Impact:  No State Budget Impact 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1063, as introduced, authorizes a board of county commissioners to employ information 

technology staff in addition to or in place of the currently-authorized data processing technician. 

The measure removes a requirement that the data processing technician’s term may not extend 

beyond the term of office of the board appointing them. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1063 modifies the standards related to salary options and employment for certain 

information technology positions in county government.  The measure has no direct impact on 

the state budget or state revenue. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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